
Climate Emergency Report August 2021. 

1. Cornwall Gateway Community Network Panel has highlighted "climate change and 

environmental sustainability" as a key issue and from this it was agreed that a Cornwall 

Gateway Climate Change Working Group should be established. The aim will be to share 

ideas, information and create a platform for networking. The first Zoom meeting will be 

held on 16th September, which I shall attend. 

 

2. Cllr Ellis and I have also enrolled on Cornwall Council’s Climate e-Learning course. I 

believe that the intention is to roll this out to members of relevant community groups in 

the autumn. This would be of interest to BOTHER. 

 

 


